
From: Banks, Juliane
Sent: 1/14/2011 8:25:47 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Poster boards

Good morning Trina,

Tom left the two PG&E-San Bruno explosion site poster boards at our office. I’m not sure if 
this was intentionally or not, so I wanted to let you know. I’m happy to hold them for the 
Panel’s future use if that was the intended idea. Please just let me know.

Thanks and have a great day!

Juliane

415.703.2284

SB GT&S 0044716


